
Union supports minimum wage initiative
 Switzerland 

The vpod/ssp public services union is calling for a "yes" vote in the referendum on 
introducing a statutory minimum wage. The vote takes place on 18 May and the 
vpod/ssp believes that the introduction of a minimum wage will be a positive step 
towards reducing the gender pay gap. It also sees it as important to protect pay in 
parts of the private sector where there is less coverage of collective agreements, 
including former public services that have been privatised.
Read more at > vpod/ssp (DE)
And at > vpod/ssp (FR)
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